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The Week In Review Miscellaneous 

ELA: We covered fact and opinion, verb tenses, and the 

prefix “hyper-.” 

SS: Students are currently learning about Life in the 

Colonies in Ch. 4.  

Math: We’re learning about geometry in Ch. 14, and will 

test this week. 

Science: Students are currently studying Unit 9 which is on 

the structure of living things.  

Word of the Week: 
Our word of the week was “responsibility.” Responsibility 

is important because it provides a sense of purpose, in 

addition to building resilience amidst adversity on an 

individual and societal level. Sidestepping responsibility 

may feel good in the short-term, but leads to exponentially 

worse pain and suffering in the long term. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

 

Tuesday, April 4- Report cards available on 

Skyward 

 

Thursday, April 20- Parent Night  

                                                                             

       
      

 

 
                           

 

 

 

Students should neatly write each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home 

today. This week, we will focus on words with adjective suffixes: -y, -ent, -ive, -ic, -ful. 

            efficient           festive           majestic                       organic           persuasive          respectful 
        excellent                      healthy                   negative                      peaceful       prehistoric                       unequally 

Spelling 

Notes from Ms. Katje 
Singing with body percussion, flute, music of Ireland, “Rattlin’ Bog” (for St. Patrick’s Day). Ms. Katje is also helping students learn 

songs from The Hobbit for Reader’s Theater. 
 

 

Notes from Coach Cotter 
No updates provided. 

March 31, 

2023 

Camp Kulaqua 

We are planning an end-of-the-year 

field trip to Camp Kulaqua on Friday, 

May 5th! 

 

More details to follow… 
 

 


